[image: ]
Statement of Lebanon during the 48th session of the UPR Working Group
SLOVENIA
Geneva, 28/1/2025 between 9.00 and 12.30
Mr. Vice-President,

Lebanon welcomes the delegation of Slovenia and  recognizes the progress achieved  since the last review.   

Lebanon notes with interest the efforts aiming at promoting tolerance and combatting hate speech, as well as the “National Programme for the prevention of domestic violence and violence against women 2024-2029”, and the inclusion approach in all policies addressed to vulnerable groups

In a constructive spirit, Lebanon would like to recommend Slovenia:  

1- To enhance efforts aiming at fighting trafficking in persons;
2- To adopt targeted measures to increase women’s participation to the labor market, especially in innovation sectors;  
3- To continue to address the issue of overcrowding in Prisons and to give the needed attention to the Juveniles’ justice. 

In conclusion, Lebanon wishes Slovenia all success in implementing the recommendations received during this review.

I thank you, Mr. Vice-President.
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